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Jan. 11
tht

, 2013 

 

Good Afternoon, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events 

@ your school for the week of Jan 14
th

 – 18
th

. 

 

Students interested in playing Volleyball or playing Chess are encouraged to sign-up outside Mrs. Long’s room.  

Monday, Jan. 14
th

 the Lorne Middle School Compost Program officially starts on Jan. 14
th

. In cooperation with 

Fundy Solid Waste our school community is now recycling and composting to ensure our environmental footprint is 

a little greener each day. 

Tuesday, Jan. 15
th

 The D.A.R.E. (Drug Abuse Resistance Education) program begins for Grade 7 students. D.A.R.E. 

is a police officer-led series of classroom lessons that teaches children from kindergarten through 12th grade how to 

resist peer pressure and live productive drug and violence-free lives. Thank you to the SJPF being strong community 

partners of Lorne Middle School. 

Thursday, Jan. 17
th 

the Lorne Robo Science Club is tentatively set to begin on Jan. 17
th

. The program is $160.00 + 

applicable tax to participate. If your son or daughter is interested in the program please contact Mr. Norton at the 

number listed at the end of this message. 

Thursday, Jan. 17
th

 & Friday, Jan. 18
th

 the Lorne Breakfast program will be shooting a “Thank You” Video for our 

partners at Breakfast for Learning. Participants are encouraged to bring in their participation/consent forms for the 

video to Mrs. Long (Community School Coordinator). 

Friday, Jan. 18
th

 the Lorne Student Leadership Team will be selling popcorn on Friday during the lunch period. 

Students must preorder by completing a slip and submitting this along with $1.00 no later than the Thursday before. 

The ONE Change YIP operates daily after school programming and regularly scheduled evening programming. For 

more information on how to get your son and/or daughter involved with this free youth programming call the YIP 

office @ 657-2408.  
 

For a complete list of the week’s activities & future events please refer to Lorne online @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca 

or follow us on Twitter @LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the before mentioned 

announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. 

 

Yours in Education, 

Greg 

http://lornems.nbed.nb.ca/

